
 

 

 

 

BACK TO SCHOOL 

 

Dear Parent, 

Please respond to the survey regarding the 

reopening of the School.  

 Submit on or before 05.08.2020. 

 Fill for each student separately. 

On the basis of the feedback, the School will 

implement the decision of the majority.  

Click the link below: 

Back to School Survey Questionnaire 

 

With thanks and regards, 

Principal/ 26.07.2020 

 

29/07-2020 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=DQSIkWdsW0yxEjajBLZtrQAAAAAAAAAAAAZAAOk1PPhUMzhJQkRCTkRLSDlYNUE1Q1VCMjBFR0MwSi4u

